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After church service President Yvonne Noorlun call the annual meeting to order in 

the sanctuary.  

Secretary Report-   Kathy Wilkening read the minutes from the annual meeting 

held in January 2022.  Lowell Noorlun motioned to accept as read and Teresa 

Zaharia second.  Motion carried.  

Financial Report-  The net general income is $24,270 and other net income from 

memorial was $3,355.  Total net income of $27,625.  Eloise Miller motioned to 

accept financial report as read and Sandy Meyer second.  Motion carried. 

President Report- Yvonne Noorlun read her report and thanked everyone for the 

many ways people have supported Trinity.  Going forward will include many of 

the church activities that have been conducted in the past.  Thank you, Yvonne 

for your 2 years as president and leading Trinity into the future.   

Old Business:                                                                                                                           

Membership attendance has increased. 

New Business:                                                                                                                                   

The following slated of nominees were presented for election:                      

President             Dan Klassen                                                                                                         

Vice President           Josh Tonkin                                                                                         

Secretary               Kathy Wilkening                                                                                                                 

Financial administrator    Brenda Hanson                                                                

Christian education       Nikki Smith                                                                             

Church properties       Mark Durkee                                                                                  

Stewardship             Margaret Durkee                                                                         

Lay ministry             Laurie Wille                                                                                               

Worship                Marlene Breitbarth                                                                               

Youth                  Caitlyn Carlson 



Nominating Committee for 2023 Yvonne Noorlun, Chairperson, Mark Durkee, 

Laurie Wille, Caitlyn Carlson, LeAnn Maloney and Jan Ringeisen. 

Synod Delegates for 2023 are Lowell and Yvonne Noorlun. 

Green Lake Bible Camp Representative:  Laurie Wille 

Don Meyer motioned accept all nominees and Marlene Breitbarth second. 

Motion carried. 

Call Committee:  Yvonne gave a report that the committee has found a pastor 

from Blue Earth.  Pastor Carol Tagatz-Mapa is retired and looking for a part time 

position.  Pastor Carol is looking for 16 hours a week and would like to work 

Sunday Monday and Wednesdays.  She would also like to have coffee time 

before or after church on Sundays.  Connie Selnes motioned to accept call 

committees report and move forward calling Pastor Carol with Robin Miller 

second the motion. 

 President Dan Klassen talked about the future for our church and had some new 

ideas he would like to see happen.  Increase the tempo of music, handy man 

group for our congregation, and other support groups. 

Dave Sorenson thanked Yvonne Noorlun for all the hours she has served the last 

two years. 

Don Meyer motioned to adjourn and Margaret Durkee second. 

Submitted by Secretary                                                                                                        

Kathy Wilkening 

 

 

 


